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Go1 W.19TH STREET TELEPHONE 307 777 7781
CHEYENNE. WYOMING 82002

MEM0RANDUM

TO: Robert E. Sundin, Director, Department of Environmental Quality

TH%dGH: William L. Garland, Administrator, Water quality Division [///

FROM: A. J. Mancini, Environmental Engineer, Vater Quality Division

DATE: August 7, 1980

SUBJECT: NRC Draft Environmental Statement related to operation of Bison
Basin Project, Ogle Petroleum, Inc. (NUREG-0687), June 1980,
Docket No. 40-8745

,

it doesn't seem necessary to comment on this document inasmuch as the
Water quality Division has reviewed and commented on the in situ application
submitted to the Department of Environmental Quality by Ogle Petroleum, in
concert with the Lc-d Quality Division. The Land quality Division reportedly
is ready to approve Ogle's appIIcation; the Water quality Division has no '

objections to approving the application.
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